
On the occasion of the 75th Independence Day of India, the government of India has 

launched the “Har Ghar Tiranga” campaign. To create awareness for the same officers and 

workers of the Indian postal services visited Air Force Bal Bharti school on 4 August 2022. 

The students participated by chanting slogans such as “Sabse Bada Utsav Aazaadi Ka 

Amrit Mahotsav.” The experience definitely invoked a feeling of patriotism in our hearts as 

well as increased our knowledge and awareness about the Indian national flag. 

   

    

    

     


